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August 7, 2015



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Fragaria Landing Water Company, Lowper, Incorporated d/b/a Lowper Water Company, Marbello Water Co., Inc., and SJM Water Service, Inc. - Request to be removed from regulation

Dear Mr. King:

The purpose of this letter is to request that Fragaria Landing Water Company, Lowper, Incorporated d/b/a Lowper Water Company, Marbello Water Co., Inc., and SJM Water Service, Inc. be removed from the list of regulated companies and that their tariff be cancelled. 

Fragaria Landing Water Company, Lowper, Incorporated d/b/a Lowper Water Company, Marbello Water Co., Inc., and SJM Water Service, Inc. were  merged into Iliad Water Services, Inc., which action was approved by the Commission in Order No. 1 of Docket No. 150688. 
	
	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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